Principal: Chris Reynolds Executive Principal:

Helen Winn



24 July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for your continuous support and partnership. It has been an honour to be a part of this incredible school community, and I am immensely proud to be leading this academy into next year.

First and foremost, I would like to acknowledge our remarkable students. They have demonstrated respect, courage, wisdom and a genuine love for learning throughout this last year. Their curiosity and enthusiasm have been a constant source of inspiration for our dedicated colleagues. Seeing their growth and progress fills us with great pride and reinforces our commitment to providing the best educational experience possible.

Of course, none of this would be possible without the support and collaboration of our families. Your trust, involvement and commitment to your child's education have been invaluable. Whether attending parent evenings and school events or cheering on your children during competitions and performances; your active participation has made a significant difference in our school community.

Archbishop Sentamu Academy will be reopening its doors on Wednesday 6th of September for the commencement of the 2023/2024 academic year.

The arrangements for each year group with regards to the date and time students should attend school, which entrance they should use and where they should gather is detailed below:.

Wednesday 6th September 2023

Only our year 7, 11 and 12 students will attend this day. The arrangements are as follows:

Year 7: Arrive via the Bilton Grove entrance at 8:35 and gather in the Agora

Year 11: Arrive via the Purple Door entrance at 12.30 and gather in the Agora

Year 12: Arrive via the Purple Door entrance at 8:35 and gather in the Theatre Bar area

Thursday 7th September 2023

All year groups are expected to attend this day. The arrangements are as follows:

Year 7: Arrive via the Bilton Grove entrance at 8:35 and move to form classrooms.

Year 8: Arrive via the Preston Road entrance at 8:35 and gather in the Agora.

Year 9: Arrive via the Preston Road entrance at 8:35 and gather in the Sports Hall.

Year 10: Arrive via the Preston Road entrance at 8:35 and gather in the Winter Garden.

Year 11: Arrive via the Bilton Grove entrance at 8:35 and gather at the basketball courts.

Year 12: Arrive via the Purple Door entrance at 8:35 and move to form classrooms.

Year 13: Arrive via the Purple Door entrance at 8:35 and gather in the Theatre Bar area.

When the students arrive at school they will have an assembly to welcome them back to school where they will be given some key information and then they will spend a period of time with their tutors before commencing lessons.

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support to our school community. It is through our collective efforts that we have created an environment where our students can learn, grow and succeed. I am excited about the possibilities that lie ahead and look forward to the next chapter in our journey together.

Wishing you all a lovely summer.

Regards.

Mr C Reynolds Principal

Archbishop Sentamu Academy

1 Bilton Grove, Hull HU9 5YB

Tel: 01482 781912

Email: hello@asa.hslt.academy

Website: asa.hslt.academy

